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I am opposed to this bill.  Taxing for political pet NGO’s is flat out wrong.  The state 

government should and needs to be looking for cutting and downsizing programs. 

NOT to expanding and creating more black holes for hard earned tax dollars to get 

lost in.  Represent your working tax paying citizens.  Who are you people, you are so 

out of touch. 


